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Good afternoon Vanners. Just wanted to give you a quick update since Helene and Milton 

came to visit. We were real lucky and the museum and our house sustained very little 

damage. We did have two big trees break off and land in the driveway and as you can see in 

the picture, it tore up the cover on the motocross van very badly. If anyone out there has a 

line on a cover for a second gen Dodge. It would be greatly appreciated as we need to get 

her covered back up. 

So, next on the agenda is the Christmas party. I spoke with the hotel today, and as you 

know, there are a lot of displaced people because of the storms. Our hotel and all of the 

others are putting a lot of these people up. Danielle has told me that our hotel has plenty of 

room, but she would really like it. If you are coming to the party, make your reservations 

now. They will not be charging your credit card until you check out, so if you need to cancel 

that would be OK. The room rate is still $89 a night plus tax so if you are thinking about 

coming, please make your reservations soon. Go find the phone number for the hotel 

directly on the back of the flyer. 

So, some good news Bickley Riviera is again back this year to play her steel drum band 

poolside Saturday afternoon. Remember, the tiki bar goes along while they are playing. 

Most of the day is included in your registration. Blender drinks and munchies at the tiki bar! 

We could also use a few more door prizes for the Chinese auction. The auction has been the 

best part of our fundraiser. So, if you have anything you could donate towards the auction 

that would be awesome. So, we are also still working on the pub crawl for Thursday as there 

is just a lot of damage along the coastline. I’ve been told that the Inn on The Gulf should be 

reopening soon. I have not heard any more about our other pubs. I will keep you posted as I 

hear more. 

Also, again another friendly reminder about your membership dues, we truly could use the 

help as a lot of people have not renewed if you’ve gotten the notice in the mail or online, 

please consider re-upping as your support is greatly needed and appreciated. I know I have 

forgotten a few things, but this is run on quite a bit, so I’ll ended with. I’ll talk again soon 

and keep on Vannin. 
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